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Dear Valued Guests, 

 

It is with great disappointment that we must announce the temporary closure of The Westport 

Hotel Group from Tuesday 17th March and in these circumstances we will keep the opening 

date under review.  

 

We are supportive of all the measures that are being put in place by the Irish Government and 

Authorities in order to minimise the spread of Covid 19. We are most thankful for the support 

of suppliers, contractors, members of the local community, banks and all of our staff during 

this time.  

 

In these challenging times, we at The Westport Hotel Group have a duty of care to our team, 

our loyal customers, to all their families and to the wider community to do the right thing and 

at this time we believe the right thing to do is close our doors temporarily. Refunds of 

deposits will be made to any reservations effected by the closure.  

 

We look forward to welcoming new and returning guests in happier and healthier times. Our 

sincere apologies to anyone who may be affected by this closure and we will be delighted to 

welcome you all back very soon!  

 

Even though our doors are closed our phone lines are open daily Monday to Friday from 8am 

to 6pm for any queries you may have.  Alternatively you can contact us by email on 

info@westportplazahotel.ie. We have a team who is currently communicating with all our 

impending guests, suppliers and staff.   We will be happy to help! 

 

We thank you for your continued support! 
 

Anne, Joe & Anna Marie Corcoran  


